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July 30, 2007 

 

Mr. Ryan Lanz 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20463 

 

 Re: Year End Report (11/28/06-12/31/06) 

  FEC ID# C00099259 

 

Dear Mr. Lanz: 

 

In response to your letter dated June 29, 2007 requesting additional information: 

 

1. The three items from SunTrust Bank reported on Schedule A supporting Line 15, Offsets to Operating Expenditures, 

totaling $66,900.00, represents the unused portion of gift cards/checks purchased from SunTrust Bank on October 30, 

2007. Please see Page 230, Line B supporting Line 30B of the 30 Day Post General Report, which disclosed the original 

expenditure.  The gift cards were purchased in units of $25 each and were distributed singly as small stipends for food 

and beverage to volunteers conducting get-out-the-vote activities. Because of the dollar amount of each, no further 

itemization of the original disbursement to SunTrust was required. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nancy H. Watkins, C.P.A. 

 


